Getchell Gold Corp. Announces Management Changes

Burlington, Ontario--(Newsfile Corp. - February 20, 2019) - Getchell Gold Corp. (CSE: GTCH) ("Getchell Gold" or the
"Company"), reports that Peter M. Clausi has been removed as President of the Company. He continues to serve as a Director
of the Company.

For further information contact the Company at +1 303 517 8764.

William Wagener, Chairman & CEO
+1 303 517 8764
wswagener@att.net

The Canadian Securities Exchange has not reviewed this press release and does not accept responsibility for the adequacy
or accuracy of this news release. Not for distribution to U.S. news wire services or dissemination in the United States.

To view the source version of this press release, please visit https://www.newsfilecorp.com/release/42934
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